
  

On Sunday evening, April 22nd, our church 
family will meet together at 6:00 p.m. to 
view, “Courageous”. This film follows the 
lives of five men and how they handle the 
challenges of their jobs, their families, and 
life in general.   

 

KBBC Movie Night Presents 

“Courageous” 
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C 

NEWSLETTER 

April 12, 2012 

Here in Concert – April 29th – 6:00 p.m. 
         (For a sneak preview of “Red Roots”, go to  WWW.theredroots.com    to hear songs, view pics & videos) 

God has been using this film to touch the 
lives and hearts of people all over the 
country, since its release last September in 
theaters nationwide.  

Will you call five people (at least) and invite 
them to this inspiring movie? Please do. 

Office: (251)675-3989   Web: Kushla-bethany.com   
email:  kushlabethanybap@bellsouth.net 

http://www.theredroots.com
mailto:kushlabethanybap@bellsouth.net
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Sunday, May 27th, the 
KBBC is having a special 
Memorial Day Service, 
honoring the memory of 
all our church family 
members who served their 
country and have now 
marched through the 
portals of eternity. 

Thanks to the labors of Bro. Larry Rainer, our church 
would like to present to the family a special 
commemorative flag with a cross and engraved 
name plate as our way of saying thank you for the 
service of your loved one and for the support you gave 
to them.  We will also have a special, pre-service 
viewing of pictures of your loved one in their service 
uniform. 

Note: Due to the amount of time and planning this 
takes, we ask that you turn in your request for the gift 
by May 13th. Also, if you want to participate in the pre-
service photographs, please turn in a picture, complete 
with information on the back, to Bro. Frank by May 
13th. Photos will be returned. 

Congratulations 
Graduates 

Come help us honor our “Graduates” on 
Sunday morning, June 3rd.  They will be 
presented with a special gift from their 
church family.  We applaud them for their 
perseverance and determination in 
completing this milestone on their road to 
education. 

Note:  Please contact our church office with 
the names of any graduates to be included in 
this year’s service. Thank you. 

Ø Door Prizes 

Ø Inflatables 

Ø Face Painting 

Ø Children’s Games 

Ø Country Store 

Ø Live Music 

Ø Cake Walk 

Ø Free Food and Drinks 

This Fun Family Event will have: 
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One Day  
Church-wide 

Outing!!   
May 26th 

Cost: To be determined, depending 
on participants. 

 

Mother’s Day, May 13th 
Bar B Que, May 20th 

(youth fundraiser for camp) 
We will have a special 
service honoring our 
mothers on Sunday 
morning, May 13th.  Each 
mother present will 
receive a gift. If you would 
like to reserve a gift for 
your mother who can’t 
attend, please contact the 
church office with your 
request. 

Our youth are going to “Youth 
Camp” June 25 – 29.  As 
always, we want to help every 
student who wants to go.  
Idea:  As a ministry outreach, 
buy some pre-sale tickets and 
give them to friends and 
neighbors you invite and bring 
with you. See any youth or 
youth worker for tickets. 

When: Saturday, May

Where: Destin, Florida 

What:  Dolphin  Watching on a 
double-decker, glass-bottomed boat.   

Then, lunch at the                      
“Crab Trap Restaurant”           

overlooking the gulf. Who:  This trip is a for all ages 
(Church-wide). We encourage families 
to come and bring your children. It’s a 
Church Family Fellowship trip. 


